
Warren Park Primary School 
Sandleford Road, Havant, Hampshire PO9 4LR 

Telephone (023) 9247 5502 
Fax (023) 9249 8399 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Elizabeth Cooper 

June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,       
 

Infants Summer Disco Years R, 1 and 2 
 

Thursday 4th July 2024 from 3.15-4.15pm 
                   
We are all looking forward to our upcoming summer discos.  
 
Tickets cost £1.50 and you can buy a ticket for your child by sending in cash in a named, sealed envelope 
marked ‘DISCO’. Please give the envelope to your child’s class teacher or the front office by Tuesday 2nd 
July 2024 at the latest. 
 
Please be advised tickets must be purchased in advance to enable us to consider Health & Safety 
requirements before the event. Tickets cannot be purchased on the night. 
 
Tickets will be issued to children on Wednesday 3rd July 2024.  
 
Infant children are able to come to school on this day dressed in their party clothes (sensible footwear and 
appropriate clothing) so they can go straight to the disco after school without having to change.  
 
Children will be provided with a drink and some sweets. 
 
Please ensure that children are collected by an adult from the school hall promptly at 4.15pm. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 02392 475502. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs E Cooper 
Headteacher 
 
***************************************************************************************************** 

Summer Disco – INFANTS 

 
Child’s Name …………………………………………. Child’s Class ……………………………… 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Summer Disco and enclose £1.50 cash for the ticket  
 

 
Parent/Carer Name …………………………….. Parent/Carer Signature ……................................. 
 
Date ................................ 
 
Any medical conditions that we should be aware of ………………………………………………. 
 
My contact number for the evening is ..........................................................  
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